
 

 

 

 

 
6th October 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to thank you all for the overwhelming response we had to our Book 
Plate Initiative. 57 books have been donated to our school library which we are 
thrilled about!  
 
The books are in the school library and children in all classes have enjoyed reading 
them when they have visited. It makes it even more special to read which family or 
child donated each book. 
 
With our sincere thanks, 
 
Mrs Canham and Mrs Bell 
a.canham@ebor.academy  
a.bell@ebor.academy  
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